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Abstract: While it is true that the concept of the blockchain was originally 

created by Bitcoin, it has numerous other applications. By providing a permanent 
and immutable ledger of transactions, blockchain is the new way of sharing 
information securely among multiple organizations without a centralized 
intermediary. This decentralization results in denying a person, organization, or 
government direct ownership of the information stored on blockchain, thus 
making it difficult for anyone to hack or corrupt the network. Additionally, 
blockchain offers enhanced security to industry 4.0 and factory of the future 
solutions. This talk will provide a 101 into how the technology works, followed by 
a few automotive industry examples of how it is being applied across market 
segments in applications such as supply chain tracking, mobility and 
micropayment, fintech and industry 4.0. 
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